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Injury Accident in Gurnee 
 
Gurnee – On April 15, 2020, at approximately 10:40 AM, Gurnee Police responded to the intersection of 
Hunt Club Road and Gages Lake Road for a traffic crash involving a 2002 Chevrolet Cavalier and a 2017 
Honda Civic. 
 
The initial investigation revealed the Chevrolet, driven by a 20-year-old Gurnee, Illinois woman was 
traveling westbound on Gages Lake Road as it entered the intersection at Hunt Club Road.  The Chevrolet 
collided with the Honda, which was traveling northbound on Hunt Club Road.  The driver of the Honda, a 
32-year-old Gurnee, Illinois man, sustained minor injuries during the accident.  The Gurnee Fire 
Department checked the man for his injuries, and he was released at the scene.  Both drivers were the sole 
occupants of their vehicles. 
 
The female driver was transported to a nearby hospital for medical treatment regarding her injuries.  Her 
status is currently unknown.   
 
Investigators with the Major Crash Assistance Team (MCAT) responded to the scene and aided with the 
crash investigation.  This crash remains under investigation by Gurnee Police. 
 
 

mailto:sgaylor@police.gurnee.il.us

